
Hello, 

We would like to inform you that we have updated 

our Privacy Policy.  The updated policy will take effect 

immediately in preparation for the General Data 

Protection Regulations (GDPR), a new data protection 

law that comes into force on May 25th 2018. 

 

We will continue to hold and use your personal data 

responsibly.  The update will help you better 

understand why we collect information and how we 

use it. 

If you have any questions about the Privacy Policy or 

your data protection, please ask at reception 


